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Attachment 5

Letter from Rocky View County

Planning Services

g ROCKY VIEW COUNTY

October 5, 2018

Morgan Huber

City of Calgary

Calgary Municipal Building

12" Floor, 800 MacLeod Trail SE
Calgary, Alberta T2G 2M3

Via email: Morgan.Huber@calgary.ca

Dear Mr. Huber,

RE: Proposed Homestead Outline Plan and Land Use Redesignation LOC2017-0111 and
East Stoney ASP Amendments Circulation Response

Thank you for providing the County time to review the Homestead Outline Plan and Land Use
Redesignation circulation package, received on September 5, 2018, along with the proposed East
Stoney ASP amendments as provided October 1, 2018.

The County identified concerns during the initial preparation and adoption of the East Stoney ASP,
primarily with respect to stormwater and traffic impacts on County infrastructure. The County was
circulated on the first draft of the Homestead Outline Plan in June of 2017, and comments were
provided at that time.

The County understands that the Homestead Outline Plan approval will include conditions to be
satisfied prior to tentative plan approval including specific requirements for stormwater and traffic
accommodation. These items will be circulated to the County for review and comment and that time.

Based on the information provided with the revised outline plan and in meetings between both
Administrations, the County is satisfied that our concerns with the East Stoney ASP will be
appropriately addressed through subsequent development stages.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment, and we look forward to continued cooperation with respect
to the East Stoney ASP.

Regards,

ROCKY VIEW COUNTY

ssica Anderson
lanning Services
fja

CC: Neil Younger, Intergovernmental and Corporate Strategy, City of Calgary
Richard Barss, Intergovernmental Affairs, Rocky View County
Sherry Baers. Manager of Planning, Rocky View County
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